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Minutes of the Derby Inland Wetlands Agency special meeting of Wednesday, August
28, 2019 at Aldermanic Chambers, City Hall, 1 Elizabeth Street, Derby. The meeting
was called to order at 5:00 p.m. by Chairman, Paul Dinice.

By roll call members present were Paul Dinice, Jennifer Desroches, Ray Bowers and
Jason Miller. Also present were Ryan McEvoy, Milone and MacBroom, CarloSarmiento,
Andrew Baklik and Maryanne DeTullio, Clerk. '

Public Portion
There was no one from the public wishing to speak.

Request by the City of Derby to perform general maintenance and removal of
vegetation along the army Corp Berms and flood control dykes/sructures along the
Housatonic River.

A. Baklik sated that the City is waiting for approval from Inland Wetlands to sign the
contract with the Army Corp. R.McEvoy stated that along the Naugatuck River it
is maintenance work to remove vegetation. P. Dinice stated that he spoke with
Ansonia about this. R. McEvoy stated that it is selective clearing and the work
will be done by hand along the rip rap slope.

J. Desroches moved that the Inland Wetlands Agency finds that permit is not required to
perform ongoing maintenance and removal o vegetation along the dykes adjacent to the
Naugatuck and Housatonic Rivers as maintenance. The WEO can provide updates to
the Board on the work. The motion was seconded by R. Bowers and carried
unanimously.

S. Buda stated that he has some concerns above erosion on the bank at Two Mile
Brook and felt that debris that is in the brook is a result of the erosion. R. McEvoy
stated that he went to the site and reviewed conditions. He stated that the erosion is
actually within the Town of Orange and only certain elements are under the jurisdiction
of this Agency. He stated that in the short term the owner can request permission from




A motion to adjourn was made by R. Bowers, seconded by J. Desroches and carried
unanimously. The meeting was adjourned at 5:10 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Maryanne DeTullio, Clerk
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